
Correspondence received since the March 2024 council meeting: 

• LCC Highways News 

• NKDC eNews 

• Lincolnshire Alert ‘Our News’ 

• LALC eNews 

• LALC Training Bulletin 

• LCC Temporary Traffic Regulation Order 

• Receipt of information from PKF Littlejohn on the 2023-24 external audit (limited 

assurance review) 

• Feedback from attendees at the Annual Parish Meeting 

• Station Road Fire Risk Assessment report 

• Request from Police & Crime Commissioner’s Office for input to the force’s next 

quarter priorities 

• LCC Town and Parish Newsletter 

• Communication from NKDC regarding voter photo identification for the Police and 

Crime Commissioner elections on 2 May 

• Notification from NKDC of election staff opportunities for the Police and Crime 

Commissioner election 

• LALC communication on their event “An evening with … Paul Drury” talking to local 

councils about volunteering, social prescribing and the relaunch of the Armed Forces 

Covenant 

• LALC communication about Clear Council, a national council energy scheme 

• NKDC Parish Engagement newsletter 

• Query from Heighington Bowls Club regarding insurance 

 

 

Meetings held since the March 2024 council meeting: 

• 18/03/24 - Clerk, RFO and various councillors attended the Annual Parish Meeting 
• 02/04/24 – Clerk and various councillors attended the Emergency Plan working 

group meeting 

 

Recommendation: 

Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


